
BOWERMAN, Mr. E. Paul
TXCT2

October 25, 1979

Mr. E. Paul Bowerman
2121 N. W. 27th 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma  73107

Dear Mr. Bowerman:

Since you have expressed an interest in the taxation of stock dividends, I thought I’d send you an 
update on what I’ve done in this area.

I have been examining H.R. 654, introduced by Congressman Pickle and have decided that the 
proposal will lessen double taxation of corporate profits and increase investment in our nation’s 
corporations.  At a time when the economy seems headed for a recession, this is the best possible 
type of legislation.  Therefore, I’ve decided to cosponsor the bill.

I’m glad to know I have your support.  Keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Mickey Edwards
Member of Congress

ME/rkp


